
(Translation)  

 

No. TPAC 010/2567 

20 December 2024 

Subject: Notification of the completion of the acquisition of the remaining shares in Combi-

Pack Sdn Bhd 

Attention: President 

Stock Exchange of Thailand 

With reference to the notification of acquisition of the remaining shares in Combi-Pack Sdn Bhd 

(“Combi-Pack”) as informed to the Stock Exchange of Thailand on 8 November 2024, Thai Plaspac 

Public Company Limited (the “Company”) would like to inform that the acquisition by the 

Company’s wholly-owned subsidiary, TPAC GLOBAL HOLDCO LIMITED, of the remaining 

400,000 ordinary shares or equivalent to 20% shares in Combi-Pack was completed on 19 December 

2024. With the completion of the transaction, the Company now holds 100% shares in Combi-Pack 

directly and indirectly through TPAC GLOBAL HOLDCO LIMITED. 

Please be informed accordingly. 

Sincerely yours, 

-Signature- 

(Mr. Khanit Thanawuthikrai) 

Acting Company Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 


